
From: clubmanager@eastglos.co.uk 
 

 

Subject: East Glos Club Planning Application Submission 
  

 

Dear All 

 As previously communicated with you all at the recent consultation meetings, we can now confirm 
that the planning application has been submitted for the additional padel courts and covering the 
current three courts.  Information can be found on the Cheltenham Borough Council planning 
portal, the reference number for the application is 24/01435/FUL 

 As promised at our last meeting please find attached a couple of additional visual pictures: 

• Artist impression visual from croquet club side 

• Images of Nottingham Tennis Centre's recently installed padel courts 

 We will be hand delivering a letter next week to all residents who have a boundary with the 
Club.  All further information can be found within the planning portal.  

 As ever please don't hesitate to contact us if you need to.  

 Best wishes 

Darren  

Darren Morris MSc 
Club Manager, East Glos Club Ltd 
Tennis • Squash • Padel • Racketball 
Old Bath Road, Cheltenham, GL53 7DF 
01242 230562 | Website 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.eastglos.co.uk/


Artist impression visual from croquet club side 

 

 

Image 1 of Nottingham Tennis Centre's recently installed padel courts 

 

 

 



Image 2 of Nottingham Tennis Centre's recently installed padel courts 

 

 

 


